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April 1, 2020

Fname, 

I hope this finds you safe and healthy during these difficult times. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
First, I would like to thank you for your support of the Yountville Chamber of Commerce. We work hard to improve and grow the economic vitality of our business community and continue to make Yountville and the Napa Valley a premier destination to live, work and play. 

We understand the impact of COVID-19 on our local business community and the challenges this poses for you as your investment renewal date approaches. To provide relief during this challenging time, we are extending your renewal date until insert revised deadline here.

Enclosed you find your renewal invoice, letter and a copy of our Community Impact report from the past year. 

If you have any questions or to further discuss your chamber investment, please reach out to our Director of Membership & Sales, Elizabeth Hecock at elizabeth@yountville.com.

For member resources pertaining to COVID-19 and more visit yountvillechamber.com. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Yountville Chamber of Commerce. We look forward to serving you in the coming year, and please let us know what we can do to help your business weather this trying time.


Sincerely yours,



Whitney Diver McEvoy
President & CEO
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